
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2017-00368 - Cingular Wireless cell tower
Date: Friday, October 27, 2017 1:36:00 PM

Dear Mr. Johnson:
 
The Kentucky PSC has received your comments regarding the communications tower proposed by
Cingular Wireless in Symsonia.
 
They will be placed into the case record for the Commission’s consideration.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 3:36 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission [mailto:pscfilings@ky.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 3:18 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 3:17 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Jimmie Johnson 
Address: 230 Banberry Bend 
City: Paducah 
State: Ky. 
Zip Code: 42002 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Cingular Wireless 
State the nature of your concern: Cingular Wireless is proposing a communications tower in
Symsonia Ky. Docket # 2017-00368. I have land near this proposed site. I am concerned of
this huge unsightly tower near homes and in full view of everyone in Symsonia will decrease

andrew.melnykovych
Received



property values. Our town already has 3 large towers. We have a Verizon communications
tower and a local Cable/Internet tower. Both of these towers have blinking lights at night
along with a 100' Water Tower. The owner of the land where this tower is proposed does not
live anywhere near Symsonia. Our small town feels we are being taken advantage of due to
the elevation our town presents to the surrounding area. I have submitted my e-mail address
but would rather speak to someone in person at the number listed. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2017-00368

*Honorable David A Pike
Attorney at Law
Pike Legal Group PLLC
1578 Highway 44 East, Suite 6
P. O. Box 369
Shepherdsville, KENTUCKY  40165-0369

*New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC dba AT&T
1010 N St Mary's Street, 9th Floor
San Antonio, TX  78215




